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MATT MACHADO
DEPUTY CAO
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

TO: To Whom it May Concern

FROM: MATT MACHADO
DEPUTY CAO, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS
(831) 454-2160

DATE: April 2, 2020

SUBJECT: VERIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL EMPLOYEE STATUS

This is to confirm that is an employee of the County

of Santa Cruz. The County of Santa Cruz provides “Critical Infrastructure” within the meaning of
Governor Newsom’s COVID-19 Executive Order N-33-20 issued on March 19, 2020 (Executive
Order) and as such is continuing to operate until further notice. The employee named on this
notice has been identified as an Essential Employee for the purposes of maintaining the County of
Santa Cruz’s critical infrastructure and is therefore permitted under the terms of the Executive
Order to travel to and from work. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.
Thank you.

Yours truly,

Mﬁmﬁ\/ﬂ

MATT MACHADO
Deputy CAO
Director of Public Works
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